
	
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
 
Welcome to Lakeview Elementary! We look forward to you and your child becoming part of 
our wonderful school community. We are so excited for the new school year to begin! 
 
Kindergarten class lists will be posted online on August 10th.    Kindergarteners and their families 
are invited attend Open House-Back to School Night on Tuesday, August 14, from 4:30-
6:00 PM where you will meet your teacher and visit your classroom.   
 
K indergarteners begin the ir year with a beginning of the year assessment.   
Assessment days are August 15 – 21.  P lease fol low the directions at this l ink to 
schedule an appointment to bring in your kindergartener for their assessment. 
 

 https://ptcfast.com/schools/Lakeview_Elementary_6 
 
We encourage you to sign up for a time slot as soon as you can.  Slots fill up quickly. If you do not 
have Internet access, please contact the school at 801-374-4990. 
 
Kindergarten is filled with fun experiences that require extra supplies!  We appreciate your help 
with our classroom suppl ies!  Your donations are appreciated!! This year we are asking for:  
  

• 4-8 Glue Sticks 
• 1 pink pearl eraser 
• $20.00 Donation (to help cover the cost of class projects, food experiences, extra art projects and learning activities.) 
• One of the following:  Expo markers, paper plates (white paper-inexpensive), or paper 

lunch sacks. 
 
The regular Kindergarten schedule starts on Thursday, August 23.  When you drop 
off your chi ld, you can use the west doors at the front/back of the school, or you can come 
through the gate on the west end of the school and walk them to the classroom door.   Parents 
should say any “good-byes” there. This helps the child develop independence and an 
understanding that school is their “job” and classroom duties are their own responsibilities.  We 
want to foster independence and an “I Can Do It” attitude.  
 
At  the end of the day, we will walk all the students out the west end doors and to the fence by 
the parking lot. Kindergarten students will be required to wait by the fence until a parent or older 
sibling picks them up. For safety reasons it’s appreciated that students be picked up on time. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact the kindergarten teachers at 
traceea@provo.edu   loris@provo.edu   or  karenco@provo.edu, 
 
Sincerely, 
Tracee Arney 
Lori Sarkady 
Karen Cox 
 

Kindergarten Schedule: 
Monday – Thursday 

  AM:  8:20-11:15 
  PM:  12:10-3:00 

Friday (Early Out Days) 
  AM:  8:20-10:20 
  PM:  11:10-1:10 


